CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Inter-Office Memorandum
SUBJECT:
Main Street Parking 

TO:

Robert J. Donchez, President of Council

FROM:
Eric R. Evans, Member of Council

DATE:
October 27, 2010

I would request that a Resolution be placed on a City Council Agenda to transfer funds totaling $60,000 for the Main Street parking project.

I am proposing the transfers so that $60,000 for the Main Street parking project can be placed in the correct account since the funding in the Unprogrammed Account does not currently include parking as an allowable use since the Recreational Facilities Fund is the Revenue Source.  The transfers would allow funds to be used for the intended purpose of parking on Main Street.

Attached is the proposed Resolution.

Thank you for consideration of this request.

Eric R. Evans, Member of Council

Attachment

cc:
Members of Council


C. Spadoni


Mayor Callahan


D. Reichard


M. Sivak


M. Alkhal

RESOLUTION NO.  2010- 

BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Bethlehem that  $60,000 in the Non-Utility Capital Budget be transferred, as follows:

Amount
From

$60,000 
Account 69999-66999 - Unprogrammed Funds

Amount
To

$60,000 
Account 62007-66028 – Ice Rink Repairs

Amount
From

$60,000
Account 62007-66028 – Ice Rink Repairs

Amount
To

$60,000
Account 62007-66059 - Main Street Parking




Sponsored by
___________________________







​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​___________________________

ADOPTED by Council this           day of                        , 2010.







___________________________








President of Council

ATTEST:

_________________________


City Clerk
